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Shining Stars! 
Alyaa 
Theo 
Riyaz 
Heidi 

Shine Star, Shine!
We are excited to share our Nativity 
performance with you next week! 
Our performances are on:   

Thursday 12th December 2:30pm 
Friday 13th December 2:30pm 

You should have now received a 
letter informing you of the character 
that your child will be in our 
performance and what they will 
need to wear. Please do not hesitate 
to speak to staff if you have any 
questions.

Owl Babies
This week we have been reading the story ‘Owl Babies’ 
by Martin Waddell and Patrick Benson. As well as 
enjoying the story and joining in with repeated refrains, 
the children have learnt lots of facts about owls. We 
learnt that they are nocturnal so sleep in the day and 
come out at night. We also learnt that owls can nearly 
turn their head all the way round and that baby owls 
are called owlets. 

Word Web
We have word web displays in our classrooms where we 
stick new and interesting vocabulary. The children help 
identify words to put on there each day and we frequently 
revisit them to help us learn their meaning.  

It would be great for you to talk about these words at 
home. If you speak a different language then it would be 
amazing to help your child practice the new words in both 
languages. It is so important for your child to develop in all 
of the languages they speak 

This week our words have been: 

Noctural             Owlets             Hunting             Talons  

Hampers
Thank you to all the families 
who sent in items for our 
Christmas hampers today. We 
are still looking for donations 
so if you have any food/
pamper items to donate then 
please hand to EYFS staff on 
the gate.  

Children can enter the Lucky 
Square competition to be in 
with a chance of winning one 
of these hampers! Entry is £1 
per square.  


